
Welcome to Core 2! I'm excited to team up with you and your child for our homeschool 
adventure this year! We'll be covering Language Arts, Geography, Math, and Science, all while 
weaving in some Bible lessons. Our main focus will be on making sure your child becomes a 
great reader and writer. In Math, we'll start with basic place values, mastering addition and 
subtraction facts and later progress to multiplication higher place values, and multi-digit 
addition and subtraction. 

Unfortunately, I won't be able to make it to open house this year. Instead, I've put together a 
video below that should answer any questions you might have. Your presense at open house is 
not necessary as I will not be there. Also, please check out our class syllabus linked below. It's 
important to read through it, grab the supplies listed, download any apps, and get familiar with 
everything before our first co-op day. The syllabus includes a list of required books (I suggest 
ordering The Good and The Beautiful ones early—they can take a while to arrive) and the 
supplies your child will need for class and for our classroom. 

If your child has any allergies, please let me know as soon as possible. Also, if you plan to bring 
snacks to celebrate a birthday or any occasion, give me a heads-up so I can make sure kids with 
food allergies have alternatives. 

For Thursdays, I recommend your child wears tennis shoes because we'll be heading outside for 
hands-on learning. And make sure your child brings a packed lunch, a snack, and a full water 
bottle every class. 

I only have two tutoring slots left for this year, so if you're interested, let me know soon. I'm 
also thinking about offering a 1-hour homework session on either Monday or Wednesday, 
depending on the classroom availability and if parents are interested. If that sounds like a 
resource, you would like please let me know. 

Lastly, TEACH is a resource for homeschool parents. Ultimately, it's your responsibility to 
oversee your child's education and ensure their progress. I have the opportunity to work with 
your child for only four and a half hours once a week, which isn't sufficient to guarantee their 
comprehensive development throughout the year. I'm delighted to support you on your 
homeschooling journey, but it's crucial that parents ensure their child receives the necessary 
support for success. 

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions. I'm really looking forward to working with you 
and your child this year! 

Blessings,  

Liana 

Welcome Video: https://youtu.be/AW3aXjX_eME?si=ZZfkZDZZom0kz4IA 
Band App Link: https://band.us/n/aaa801W1sbEfH 
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